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Middle School

We made it!! What a wonderful school year. As summer approaches, please realize this is a
bittersweet time. Yes, teachers are excited for a more relaxed schedule, however, we don’t get
to see your precious children on a weekly basis. We will miss them dearly. On behalf of the
middle school, congratulations to the entire Middle School. We are so proud of them and they
worked really hard this entire year!! Please make sure you have carefully read Mrs. Fallica’s
Thursday letter (sent last Thursday, June 1st). It outlines summer reading and math
expectations to help make for a smooth start to the 2023/2024 school year. Our hope is that
summer allows your family to rest and relax to get ready for another awesome school year.

Summer 2023 Reading Lists for Rising 6th 7th and 8th Graders

Summer Skills Math Books for purchase

Looking for a fun, middle school musical summer camp this summer? Look no
further!
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https://uploads.cvillecatholic.org/6-1-2023/2023%20Rising%20Middle%20School%20(6th,%207th,%20and%208th)%20Summer%20Reading%20Assignment.pdf
https://www.summerskills.com/product-category/math/

Would you like to get ahead on service hours for church or community for 1st quarter next year
(2023)? First Presbyterian Soup Kitchen is so appreciative of all the wonderful baked goods
CCS MS have made throughout the year for their soup kitchen. On average they serve 75-100
people per week. They would LOVE the continual baking help during the summer. Softer items
are preferred (sheet cake, cookies, brownies etc) Items can be dropped at CCS front desk
Monday or Tuesday morning (please check summer hours) FYI - no allergy restrictions i.e.
nuts/peanut butter items are fine. Items do NOT need to be individually wrapped nor cakes need
to be pre-cut. For every 2 dozen/2 cakes = 1 hour service for First quarter 2023!

See Sign up Genius - https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0B4CAEAA2DAO2-summer


https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0B4CAEAA2DA02-summer

